
 
 

CPE Details for the International Insolvency Institute's NextGen Annual 
Conference 

CPE is Provided by Armstrong & Associates International 
 

To register for the conference, click here. 
The International Insolvency Institute will convene its 23rd Annual Conference in Amsterdam on 
June 10-11, 2023. Judicial and Academic Committee Meetings, Class XII NextGen Program, and the 
opening reception will be held on June 9th. The Annual Conference is the premier international 
insolvency conference for practitioners, academics, and members of the judiciary.   
 

Participants will be able to earn up to 4.8 credits  
Field of Study:  
Business Law (Technical)  
Prerequisites: Participants should either be practicing bankruptcy attorneys, judges, professors, 
or law students studying bankruptcy; or be CPA’s or Financial Advisors or business students 
studying bankruptcy. 
Advanced Preparation: None, but materials will be posted online before the Course begins. 
Program Level: Intermediate 
Delivery Method: Group Live. 
Fees and Cancellations: 
Regular attendees: 
$1000 
Academics: free 
Judges: free  

 
Participants will: 
• Explore the interaction between the position of banks as secured creditors in 

reorganization and banking regulation. 
• Will discuss you do when you run out of options, Contingency planning in international 

insolvency (when all “academic” knowledge has not been productive, what should we do 
in practice?) Thinking outside the box: innovative solutions to asset tracing and insolvency 
problems (equitable receiverships, etc.) 

• Explore issues related to law applicable to directors’ general corporate duties, the 
interplay between corporate and insolvency laws, difficulties in determining the point of 
insolvency, potential civil and criminal penalties, practical steps that directors of 
companies with cross-border structures can undertake to minimize the risks of personal 
liability. 

• Experience  a moot problem/hypothetical will involve a number of international insolvency 
issues 

https://web.cvent.com/event/e66cd1a0-52c5-4eb1-8016-49f5564df51b/summary


Armstrong Associates is registered with the National Association of State Boards of 
Accountancy (NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National 
Registry of CPE Sponsors. State boards of accountancy have final authority on the 
acceptance of individual courses for CPE credit. Complaints regarding registered 
sponsors may be submitted to the National Registry of CPE Sponsors through its 
website: www.nasbaregistry.org 

http://www.nasbaregistry.org/
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